
 

 
 

 

 
Boys Town Skill of the Week: Sharing Something 

1. Let the other person use the item first. 

2. Ask if you can use it later. 

3. When you get to use it, offer it back to the other person after you have used it. 

 
Dear Blessed Sacrament Families, 
 

On Veterans Day, it is a tradition to have a moment of silence on the 11th month of the 11th day on the 11th hour to 

honor those who have served our country. After the fact, I did a little more research, and it is actually on the 11th 

minute and it is a different time depending on time zone. Even though we didn’t quite hit the mark on the exact 

moment of silence, it was a great thing for our students to experience. Being within the first five minutes of the PK-

2nd grade recess (with little warning of what was planned), I didn’t expect our youngest kids to stop playing and be 

silent. However, when I announced it over the intercom, Mrs. Tvrdy noticed that it seemed quiet outside, so she 

went to look. Every single student was silent and reverently facing the school for the full 30 seconds of silence. She 

wasn’t quick enough to get a picture of it, but she said it was a beautiful thing to witness. We will never know how 

much the military men and women of our country have sacrificed, continue to sacrifice, and will sacrifice for our 

country; but we so appreciate each and every one of them. 

 

In Christ, 
 

Mrs. Jennifer Tran 

 

TRIVIA NIGHT – NOVEMBER 15 

Trivia Night will be held at the school gym on Friday, November 15 at 7pm. Doors open at 6:30pm and 

games start at 7pm. Bring snacks, drinks, and brains! 

 

ARCHERY REGISTRATION 

Archery is right around the corner, and we just received some new 3D animals for target practice! Please 

register if your child in grades 4th-8th would like to participate in archery this year—registration form is 

attached and there is also a copy on the website. There will be a parent archer meeting Monday, Nov. 18 

right after school, with practices starting November 20 and 21. 

 

JH BOYS BASKETBALL VOLUNTEERS 

We only have one concession stand slot from 7-8pm on Monday, November 25. Please sign up here if 

you are able to help. Thank you so much for all those you filled our many other volunteer opportunities! 

We are looking forward to a great season. Go Comets! 

 

FATHER-SON CAMP 

Regnum Christi in the Diocese of Lincoln is hosting a father-son camp at Camp Kateri Tekakwitha. Men, 

share a weekend away at Camp Kateri Tekakwitha with your sons in 3rd - 8th grade. Enjoy time 

unplugged, compete in games with and against your son, and share your faith. November 15-17, 2024. 

Sponsored by Regnum Christi. Contact Michael Donlan, donlanmichaelj@gmail.com, for more 

information. 
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PIZZA BOX VOLUNTEERS 

The PTO is doing pizza boxing again this year for the home football games. This is an amazing fundraiser 

for the PTO that helps us support our teachers and students by providing supplies, funding field trips, 

positive office referral parties, and so much more! The PTO receives $100 per volunteer! There is a 16-

year-old minimum age requirement to volunteer. Please email Clarissa Hunt at ceceluther@yahoo.com or 

text/call 402-480-2225 if you can volunteer. Below are the dates of the football games and the arrival time 

of the games we know the start time for. Thank you for supporting the PTO and our school!   
  

November 23rd Wisconsin – Arrival time to stadium TBA 4 volunteers needed 

 

THUNDERBOLT WRESTLING CLUB 

If you are looking for great mind and body strength building sport for your son while being a part of a 

supportive family and faith strengthening club, come try Thunderbolt Wrestling Club. We will start 

practices on December 2 at 6:30pm in the Pius X Wrestling room.  Please see our website for more 

information http://www.thunderboltwrestling.info or contact us with any questions via email: Marg 

Bohy, bohyboyzmom@yahoo.com or Jerry Clinch, jer@bccine.com. 

 

ALLO CUSTOMER DONATION 

One of our parents brought to my attention a great deal that’s happening at Allo: from now until the end 

of the year, any new Allo customer or a referral of a new customer can have $50 donated to the school 

of their choice: https://www.allocommunications.com/education/ 
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